
      
 

— 
ENGINEERING DIVISION 
106-1155 Pacific Avenue, Winnipeg (Manitoba) R3E 3P1   
DIVISION DE L’INGENIERIE  winnipeg.ca 
106-1155, avenue Pacific, Winnipeg (Manitoba) R3E 3P1   

City File No.: 24-R-03 
Tender No.: 463-2024 

August 25, 2025 
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 
TO: RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES OF ELDRIDGE AVE 
 
RE: 2024 LOCAL STREETS RENEWAL PROGRAM - ELDRIDGE AVE – ELMHURST RD TO 
HANEY ST 

 
 
This notice is to inform you of upcoming asphalt paving operations on Eldridge Avenue, scheduled to take 
place in two phases. The paving dates are weather-dependent and planned to occur during the following two 
phases: 
 

 Phase 1 Closure: Elmhurst Road to Laxdal Street (including the Laxdal / Eldridge intersection) 
o Start: Tuesday (August 26) at 5:00 PM. 

 The contractor will be applying oil to the street at this time. We advise all residents not to 
drive or walk in the oil once applied. 

o End: Wednesday (August 27) late evening 
 

 Phase 2 Closure: Laxdal Street to Haney Street 
o Start: Wednesday (August 27) at 5:00 PM.  

 The contractor will be applying oil to the street at this time. We advise all residents not to 
drive or walk in the oil once applied. 

o End: Friday (August 28) evening 
 
During these times, Eldridge Avenue will be closed to all through traffic in the affected areas. We ask residents 
within these zones to plan alternate routes and parking arrangements during the closures. Any vehicles parked 
within these zones on Eldridge Ave during the closed periods will be towed. Access for emergency services will 
be available. 
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we work to complete the Eldridge Avenue renewal. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please contact me at (204) 896-1209 or ahoy@kgsgroup.com. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Alexandra Hoy, P.Eng. 
KGS Group 
 
  


